
  ATHLETIC PERMISSION SLIP 
  BOY’S BASKETBALL 5th GRADE 
 
Any boy, regardless of experience, in 5th grade wishing to participate on the St. 
George CYO basketball team this winter must return the permission slip to the 
school office by Friday, November 8th (or to the parent meeting) 
 
A parent must attend the mandatory meeting on Wednesday, November 5th at 
6:00pm in order for your child to participate. 
 
Players must have a signed and completed athletic physical, as well as, a signed 
and completed emergency contact form returned to the athletic director before 
1st day of practice. 
 
The boy’s will go through an evaluation practice to divide the teams.  This is 
NOT a tryout session.  Teams will be divided based on dribbling, passing, 
shooting form, lay ups, rebounding, attitude, hustle and height. 
 
The evaluation practice is scheduled for Sunday, November 9th from 6:00-
7:30pm.  Players should wear comfortable gym clothes to practice, a good pair 
of shoes and may bring a water bottle.  
 
Players must have a 1.5 GPA from the 4th nine weeks of the 2014-15 school 
year to start and maintain a 1.5 GPA during the 2nd nine weeks of the 2014-
2015 term to be eligible to compete. 
 

Please detach and return to Coach Shelly Melancon. 
 
Yes, I give my child, _______________________ permission 
to participate in CYO boy’s basketball at St. George for the 2014-15 season. 
 
Parent Signature _________________________ 
 
Yes, I am interested in coaching basketball this season.  Please email me at  
 
____________________________________________________________ 


